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THE NEXT MEETING will be Saturday, April 5th, at the home of Paul 
Werthmann, 16010 Evanston, Detroit. Phone TUxedo 5-7081. Meeting will 
start around 7:30 or 8:00 PM, as usual. The important point of this 
meeting is that it will be the meeting at which material for activity 
credits, must be handed in. If you want to remain a member of the club 
you better be there with either the material you owe or a darn good 
reason why you should be granted a stay of execution.' There will have 
to be a few exceptions made as some were to earn credits by stenciling 
and mimeoing, editing etc. and of course, they can't be blamed for not 
working on the mag when the material for the mag isn't in yet.

THE LAST MEETING Was held at the home of Gordon Black and was larger 
than usual, with around a dozen fans present as well ss several pros­
pective members,

THE 3-DIMENSIONAL PICTURES taken several meetings ago are finished and 
will be seen at the meeting. (Ben Singer in 3-D is just as hilarious 
as in real life.) Come. See, Laugh.

Martin E. Alger 
MSFS President


